
         Great Tey Parish Council Media Policy – February 2020 

 

Two nominated parish councillors are responsible for posting items on the 

Facebook page, which is used for information only. Questions or 

comments are not responded to. Parishioners can attend the parish 

council meetings which are usually on the second Tuesday of the month 
at 7.30pm at the village hall when they can then ask questions and make 

statements. Alternatively they can email the parish clerk at 

greatteyparishcouncil@outlook.com who will endeavour to reply the same 

or the following day. 
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